Model 660

Discussion Thread

Response (Nicole) Dear Gerry, 4/28/2004 12:15:02 PM

Welcome to Remington Country and thank you for your inquiry. In 1979, Remington instituted a recall for Model 600 and 660 rifles made before February, 1975, because, under certain circumstances, the safety and trigger could be manipulated in a way that could result in an accidental discharge. Under the 1979 recall program, owners of the affected rifles could return their guns for installation of a new trigger assembly at no charge. Since 1979, thousands of the affected firearms have been serviced under the 1979 recall and received new trigger assemblies. You may contact us at 1-800-243-9700 for futher information.

Again, we thank you and appreciate your support of Remington products.

Customer (Gerry Faircloth) 4/23/2004 10:56:29 PM I own a model 660 rifle and just found there was a recall on the bolt-lock mechanism. At the recall site it says I need to call for instructions to send it to yuall. However I do not have a email address or phone number to contact.

What do I need to do to send my riffe to you to do to have the safety problem corrected?

